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PUBLIC INVITED TO HIGHWAY 9 MEETING 

 
 
BRECKENRIDGE – The public is invited to a Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) open 
house regarding the upcoming State Highway 9 widening project through north Breckenridge. It will 
be held on Wednesday, June 17, at the Breckenridge Police Department, 150 Valley Brook Street, 
from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m.  
 
Representatives from CDOT, project contractor, design consultants and from Breckenridge and 
Summit County will be on hand for questions and comments. Project display boards also will be set-
up for viewing.  
 
Initial work is scheduled to begin on Monday, June 15. It is the second state highway project funded 
by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act in Summit County.  
 
Reasonable accommodations will be provided for persons with disabilities or language barriers. 
Please contact CDOT’s Jessie Morehouse at (303) 512-5750 or e-mail 
mailto:mjessie.morehouse@dot.state.co.us if you require such assistance. 
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